Steven Liang

From: Steph Hammerman <sthammerman@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2023 6:42 PM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: 12% increase

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

My name is Stephanie Hammerman. | live at The proposed 12% increase on
water bills is unacceptable and will not help families struggling in an already difficult economic climate. DO NOT raise
water prices. It is a basic human need that should be VERY affordable for all and this is inhumane. --

Stephanie Hammerman <sthammerman@gmail.com>






